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RETIREMENT OF EMPLOYER CONNECT NEWSLETTER 
 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the Employer Connect Newsletter has officially 
retired with the Winter 2024 publication. This decision is part of our commitment to refining 
communication strategies for a more efficient and accessible experience. You will continue to 
receive timely updates through our other communication channels, including SEW 
Announcements, Employer Information Circulars, Employer Directives, and our Employer 
Resources pursuant to EDC 22325.  


